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Mazi, Richard

From: Unifor Local 25 <local25@unifor25.com>

Sent: May-13-19 4:30 PM

To: Mazi, Richard

Subject: [EXT]RIO MOA Update

Having Trouble Viewing this Email? Click Here 

 

RIO MOA UPDATE 
 
The recent RIO MOA has been posted on the unifor25.com website for 
people to read. 
 
Those in the top 150 would have a cut off date before 27-07-1978. 
 
For those in the targeted areas where surplus was initially declared, there 
will be up to a maximum of 76 offers total. 
 
If you believe you should have received a package please send the 
following information to local25@unifor25.com 
 
Name 
PEIN 
Job title 
Location 
Job function 
 
We will forward to the bargaining committee for an explanation. 
 
 
 

Contact Information 
Unifor Local 25 412-73 Richmond St. W. Toronto, ON M4H 4E8 unifor25.com 
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